
Laurie Leader - Re: BP#2015-02137 1187 Westbrook Street 

Hi Laurie,

The depth of the footers, will be about 5 feet deep. The concrete pads, will be 6 inches thick and 16 to 
18 inches wide. The anchors will be steel rods, drilled into the concrete pads, 4 inches, and will be 8 
inches, into the wood post. 

Joshua Merry 

On Fri, Nov 13, 2015 at 3:12 PM, Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Josh,
Can you please clarify the following information regarding the moving the 21' x 30' barn on Westbrook Street.

1. Clarify the depth and size of the footers being installed. 
2. Provide foundation anchorage details including size of anchor bolts and depth they extend into the 

concrete.

Thanks and have a good weekend.
Laurie 
Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov
To view building permit status go to http://www.portlandmaine.gov/792/Permit-Status

From: Josh Merry <joshmerry7@gmail.com>
To: Laurie Leader <LRL@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/16/2015 5:48 AM
Subject: Re: BP#2015-02137 1187 Westbrook Street

Page 1 of 1

11/16/2015file:///C:/Users/LRL/AppData/Local/Temp/XPgrpwise/56496E1FPortlandCityHall10013...


